
   
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  

17   November   2020   
  

Dear   Parent/Carer   
  

Following  my  letter  on  Friday  13  November  regarding  the  postponement  of  the  upcoming  period  of  mock                                 
exams,   I   am   writing   to   share   an   overview   of   the   on   going,   in-class   assessments   that   students   will   be   sitting.     

  
Please  see  the   link  for  an  overview  of  which  subjects  will  be  assessing  students  and  when.  These  assessments                                     
will  give  teachers  a  clear  outline  of  where  they  can  best  support  your  child  moving  forward  in  each  subject.                                       
There  may  be  further  updates  to  this  list  as  we  move  through  the  term.  Where  this  is  the  case,  teachers  will                                           
inform   students   of   upcoming,   in-class   assessments.      

  
Students  will  sit  a  full  set  of  mock  exams  in  the  New  Year.  We  will  update  you  when  we  have  a  finalised                                             
programme   for   these   mock   exams.     

  
Please   do   not   hesitate   to   get   in   contact   if   you   have   any   questions.     

  
Yours   sincerely   

  
Kate   Richards   

  
Kate   Richards   
Deputy   Headteacher    

  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vS_atbXIHcrpPLkeiDL-opXok8j6vTjP3aIJRVLhjGBJ_Z3407mA6QMmCXSz_tb1g0QqpqR2pOD3NXP/pubhtml?gid=0&single=true

